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December 21, 2016 
 
 
Andrew J. Sasso 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street 
Toronto ON M5B 1K5 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Andrew Sasso:  
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (Toronto Hydro) 

Application for Rates  
OEB File Number EB-2016-0254 
 

 
On December 15, 2016, the OEB issued its Decision and Rate Order on Toronto 
Hydro’s 2017 rate application. On December 19, 2016, in its submission on the draft 
Tariff of Rates and Charges, Toronto Hydro noted that the bill impacts identified in the 
Decision did not reflect the recent change to the RRRP charge. 
 
Today, the OEB is re-issuing the Decision and Rate Order, with this calculation error 
corrected. The correction can be found on page two of the Decision, a copy of which is 
attached. The first sentence of the last paragraph now reads as follows: 
 

This Decision on Toronto Hydro’s Custom IR update application will result in 
a monthly decrease of $2.16 for a residential customer consuming 750 kWh 
which represents an approximate 1.5% decrease on total bill. 

 
Pursuant to Rule 41.02 of the Rules of Practice and Procedure, the OEB may at any 
time, without notice or a hearing of any kind, correct a typographical error, error of 
calculation or similar error made in its orders or decisions. The OEB considers this to be 
a calculation error. The Decision and Order is not otherwise changed in any way.  
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Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary
 


